
 

Competent authority has accorded approval for extension 

of Annual identification for three months for SPARSH migrated 

pensioners, (Therefore “No Pension will be stopped for 3 

months”) whose identification was due in month of November, 

2022. 

SPARSH migrated pensioners are advised hereby to 

perform annual identification through various modes available 

(through Jeevan Pramaan, through SPARSH portal and through 

SPARSH Service Centre) at the earliest to avoid stoppage of 

pension. 

Pensioners who have performed Annual identification 

through any available modes may check their status by visiting 

link https://pcdapension.nic.in/pcda/view-sparshppo.php 

Pensioners who have submitted Annual identification 

through MLC mode of SPARSH may check their status through 

above link regularly as it takes some time and get reflected after 

approval of back end user of PCDAP. 
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